
    Update for the Week Ahead   26/11/2023 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

A reminder of the upcoming closures this week and next: 

 

• Wednesday 29th November – School Closed 

The Department of Education are providing Teacher Training on 

the new Maths Curriculum in the Education Centre. 

 

• Thursday 30th November – School finishes at 2pm 

Parent Teacher Meetings 

 

• Monday 4th December – School Closed 

As per school calendar. 

 

 


